
 

 

Broads Authority Design Guide and Code Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 

Adoption Statement 

14 March 2025 

The Broads Authority Design Guide and Code Supplementary Planning Document was adopted on 14 

March 2025 by the Broads Authority. 

The documents below can be found at this link: Supporting documents and evidence 

• The final SPD 

• The Consultation Statement which includes comments made during the three consultation 

stages and responses by the Broads Authority.  

A hard copy of the documents is available on request from planning@broads-authority.gov.uk.  

When the final formatted version of the SPD is completed, hard copies will be available at the 

locations below. For opening times please contact the venue or check the website.  

 

Local Authority offices: 

Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich NR1 1RY 

Broadland and South Norfolk District Council Office, Horizon Business Centre, Peachman Way, 

Broadland Business Park, Norwich NR7 0WF 

Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich NR1 2DH 

North Norfolk District Council Offices, Holt Road, Cromer NR27 9EN 

 

Libraries: 

Acle Library, Bridewell Lane, Acle, NR13 3RA 

Beccles Library, Blyburgate, NR34 9TB 

Brundall Library, 90 The Street, NR13 5LH 

Bungay Library, Wharton Road, Bungay NR35 1EL 

Cromer Library, Prince of Wales Road, NR27 9HS 

Great Yarmouth Library, Tolhouse Street, NR30 2SH 

Loddon Library, 31 Church Plain, NR14 6EX 

Lowestoft Library, Clapham Road South, NR32 1DR 

https://www.broads-authority.gov.uk/planning/planning-policies/local-plan-for-the-broads/supporting-documents-and-evidence
mailto:planning@broads-authority.gov.uk


Oulton Broad Library, 92 Bridge Road, NR32 3LR 

Norwich Millennium Library, Millenium Plain, NR2 1AW 

Stalham Library, High Street, NR12 9AN 

Wroxham Library, Norwich Road, NR12 8RX 

 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the supplementary planning document 

may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such 

application must be made promptly and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which 

the supplementary planning decision was adopted – that is by 14 June 2025.  


